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2 November 2016
Under Embargo until 00.01 Thursday 3 November 2016
Media Release – Police and Crime Commissioner’s Response to HMIC PEEL Efficiency Inspection 2016
Cumbria’s Police and Crime Commissioner Peter McCall welcomes the HMIC PEEL report into police efficiency. 
As part of its annual PEEL inspection, HMIC’s Efficiency programme assessed how a force maximises the outcomes from its available resources. HMIC reviewed both the financial and workforce planning of police forces whilst examining wider questions of cost, capacity and capability. Their inspection focused on the overall question, ‘How efficient is the force at keeping people safe and reducing crime?’ 
 
Responding to the Report, Peter McCall said: “I welcome the fact that Cumbria Constabulary has been adjudged overall ‘good’ in respect of the efficiency with which it keeps people in Cumbria safe and reduces crime.
“I am particularly pleased that the level of victim satisfaction with the overall service provided by the force is 90%, as opposed to 84% which is the average level for all forces in England and Wales. I believe this reflects the hard work that has gone into fostering a victim-focused culture within the force.
“I also welcome the fact that HMIC has not identified any specific causes of concern. Notwithstanding that, I acknowledge that there are some suggested areas for improvement and I am aware that the Constabulary is looking at this as part of the wider work under the funding formula. 
“I will continue to hold the Constabulary to account in all areas of their performance whilst acknowledging the hard work and commitment demonstrated by the police and police staff that have resulted in the good results detailed in this report."

 Cumbria Constabulary said:
Ends

Editors’ note:
Further information: 
Gill Shearer, Cumbria Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner on 01768 217734 or Gillian.shearer@cumbria.police.uk
CUMBRIA OFFICE OF THE POLICE AND CRIME COMMISSIONER
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